
  

County Tours 

  

Worcestershire Bowling Association respectfully reminds those Clubs wishing 
to Tour our County that an initial letter requesting permission to Tour is sent to 
the HON DEPUTY SECRETARY. 

Although we have no intent to interfere with the arrangements that you wish to 
make, we do have many years experience in helping to choose suitable hotels 
and venues to play. 

The County also reminds Worcestershire Clubs wishing to organise Tours to 
other Counties, that they should seek permission to Tour from the preferred 
host County. Again that should be done through the HON DEPUTY 
SECRETARY. 

  

Contact Details are in the Officers Pages 

 


